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	 Dear Collegue,

	 The bryological department of the Centre Marie-Victorin in Vierves-sur-Viroin (C.M.V./ Re-
search and Education Centre for Nature conservation associated with the University of Gembloux, 
Belgium) successfully organised his first international bryological  meeting in 2005. 
         The meetings that took place in 2007, 2009 and 2012 were more successful because nearly 
20 participants came to our Nature Park Viroin-Hermeton and were seduced by the proposed pro-
gram. 
         Most of them suggested to renew this initiative in 2014 and promised to massively diffuse 
the information in order to get a larger participation.
         The bryological department invites you to participate to the International Bryological Mee-
ting, from 10th to 14th June 2014, which will be hold in a nice place to stay, namely the Centre 
Marie-Victorin.
         The program remains appreciably the same as the four previous editions.
         We don’t impose any particular theme for the various communications that you would make. 
These should not exceed 10 minutes and, afterwards 5 minutes questions and answers.
         Besides, you can still benefit from a lot of advantages mentioned on your inscription form 
and of various services from the staff of the Centre Marie-Victorin during work time.  Some have 
to be paid (telephone, fax, internet,…), other are free of charge (consultation in the library, la-
boratory use, etc).
         The lodging cost in the Ecosite de la Vallée du Viroin (Vierves’ old station) is 180 € all inclu-
sive or 200 € with the publication of the rules.
         If you prefer to stay in «The Coup de Coeur», cost will be 215 € all inclusive or 235 € with 
the publication of the rules.
         Please find in attachment all information concerning the lodging, your inscription form to be 
quickly sent back and the temporary program (Titles of the communications to be mentioned).
         We would like to register your formal inscription before the 01st March 2014 at the latest, 
knowing we need the participation of at least 20 people.
         The Parc naturel Viroin-Hermeton will be in charge of the publication of the rules of the 
International Bryological Meeting, available between October and December 2014.
We look forward to seeing you again in June 2014. We thank you in advance to diffuse our an-
nouncement.
         Kind bryological regards

 	 Camille Cassimans 			   Philippe De Zuttere 			   Léon Woué

		  			 
 	 Secretary 				    Promoter 				    President of the C.N.B.

 ATTENTION :
-  end of the enrollments the 01/03/2012


